l, hereby acknowledge that ARC approval must be received prior to
construction of a privacy fence in The Ridge at Pratt Farms subdivision. In concert with an ARC approval,
a fence permit issued by the city of Prattville must be obtained prior to construction. Fence applications
will be reviewed in accordance with The Ridge At Pratt Farms Architectural Committee Post House

Closing Design Guidelines.

To obtain a fence permit application, please contact (334) 595-0400 or building@prattvilleal.gov.

Homeowner Date
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